
 
 
 
 

 

Akroydon Primary Academy, Rawson Street North, Halifax, HX3 6PU 

tel: 01422 351291            email: admin@akroydon.trinitymat.org            web:  www.akroydon.trinitymat.org 

 
14 July 2020 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Trinity Academy Halifax have been disappointed not to be able to run their July transition term 
as normal, but would still like to offer additional Transition visits for certain pupils. They would 
like your child to be invited to the building for a tour, and an opportunity to meet key members 
of staff and to ask questions they may have. Mrs Lewis will also be at Trinity Academy Halifax 
during the transition visit.  
 
The date for this transition visit is Wednesday 15 July at 3:00pm. Due to current government 
guidelines, we will be unable to transport your child to the site. Therefore, you would need to 
be able to drop them off and pick them up. The tour should last approximately 30 minutes - if 
it will be any longer, this will be communicated to you. If your child is currently attending school 
in a 'bubble', you will be able to pick them up earlier so you can get to Trinity Academy by 
3:00pm.  
 
If this is something you would like your child to attend, please confirm by 9am on Wednesday 
15 July via admin@akroydon.trinitymat.org.  
 

Yours sincerely  
 

Mrs J Lewis 
Mrs J Lewis  

Assistant Principal  

 


